
 
 

Council Meeting_Oct03_2023 

 
 Author:  Councillor Bill Tonita         Page 1 of 1  
 Date: September 21, 2023 

 

Motion following Notice of Motion – Strathcona Community Hospital Phase 2 Letter 

 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send a follow-up letter to the Ministers of Health, 

Infrastructure and Alberta Health Services, reaffirming the need for Phase 2 of the 

Strathcona Community Hospital, the need for open communication with the community and 

offer of support during the planning and building phases.  

 

Background 

At the September 19, 2023, Council meeting, Councillor Tonita served the Notice of Motion 

to be presented for debate and vote at the October 3, 2023 Council meeting. 

 

 


